LETTER OF ACKNOWLEDGMENT

| would like to express my gratitude and deep appreciation to Dr.
Mohamed A. Ibrahim and his staff for their faithful and valuable
assistance in publishing this thesis on CPAS website.

| really was thinking of publishing it but didn’t know how and where.

It is my pleasure to participate in The Center for Planning and
Architectural Studies (CPAS) valuable service by dedicating my thesis to
them, hoping it may serve or be of any help to those working in the field.

Yours sincerely
Hend Magdy



